
 

 
 

CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS  

 
If you are handy with a hammer, a spade, a paintbrush or shears then 

FRIETH SCHOOL NEEDS YOU! 
 

This year we will be holding working parties of volunteers and staff every second month to 

help us to keep the grounds and school in the best condition possible for our pupils. The 

dates for this year are: 

 

12th January 2019 

9th March 2019 

11th May 2019 

6th July 2019 

14th September 2019 

9th November 2019 
 

Working parties will run from 9:30 to 12:30 

Refreshments will be provided! 

 

During our January working party we are hoping to: 

 Finishing painting the blue fence  

 Cutting back the overhanging branches in the new climbing area 

 Finishing rebuilding the side and gravelling the Owls walkway 

 Cutting back and creating a secure storage area behind the PE shed for tools  

 Filling in the dips in the sports field with top soil 

If you are available to volunteer please contact the school office: 

office@frieth.bucks.sch.uk 


